EAA Chapter 493 September 20, 2016 Joe's Italian Restaurant 601 S. Bryant Blvd. San Angelo, Texas

The meeting was called to order by President Tony Marcum at 7:15 p.m. August 16, 2016.

Visitor Ron Lentz was introduced. He recently purchase a Zenith 601 project. Other visitors were B. E. (Barney) & Nancy Brooks, who own a Super Decathlon. They built a Mustang II in the past.

August 16, 2016 Minutes

The minutes of the August 16, 2016 were unanimously approved as previously published, with a motion by Bob Heiser and a second by Don Baker.

Treasurer's Report

In the absence of the Treasurer Andy Spinks. Gerry Hatch reported there was no activity in the past month, and the balance of \$1,060.09 is still current.

The report was unanimously approved.

Old Business

Bob Reese stated we needed to make plans for our Christmas Dinner Meeting. A discussion was held and Teri Hatch volunteered to find a place for the Christmas meeting.

Bob Reese stated we will need some new officers for next year. The president will look into getting new officers and report at the next meeting.

Don Treadwell reported that the FAA will be giving Andy Bush the Wright Brothers "Charles Taylor Master Mechanic Award". Tentatively scheduled for November 22 at St. Paul Presbyterian Church gym, 11 N. Park. Light refreshments are planned. Don will update us on the plans via the reflector.

New Business

None

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned by President Tony Marcum at 7:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Carol Heiser , Substitute Secretary